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PUBLIC NOTICEPRIVATE 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

445 12th STREET, S.W.

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20554
DA 01-1122

News media information 202/418-0500     Fax-On-Demand  202/418-2830     Internet:  http://www.fcc.gov    ftp.fcc.gov


CABLE SERVICES BUREAU ACTION 
May 1, 2001


GLADES TELECOMMUNICATIONS, INC. WITHDRAWS APPLICATION FOR OPEN VIDEO SYSTEM CERTIFICATION

On April 2, 2001, Glades Telecommunications, Inc. (“Glades”) filed a request to withdraw its application for Open Video System certification in various communities in Florida ( FCC Public Notice, DA 98-829, rel. April 30, 1998 ).  Glades’ request to withdraw is without prejudice to refiling in the future. 

Media Contact:  Michelle Russo at (202) 418-7200.

Cable Services Bureau Contact: Sonia Greenaway or Steve Garner at (202) 418-7200.

TTY:  (202) 418-7172.
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